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AGENDA FOR FEBRUARY 11, 2009 
 
 
 
 
I. APPROVAL OF BOARD MINUTES 
 
II. TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
III. REPORT FOR PIKE TOWNSHIP FROM INDIANAPOLIS METROPOLITAN 

POLICE DEPARTMENT NORTHWEST DISTRICT AND PROSECUTOR'S OFFICE 
 
IV. ANNOUNCEMENTS, PLAT REPORTS, AND CORRESPONDENCE 
 
V. LIQUOR PERMITS 
 
VI. LAND USE –CONTINUED PETITION 
 

1) 7355 Michigan Rd. – 2008-UV2-027 Paul Lowrey, requests a variance of use and 
development standards to legally establish a tattoo parlor on a lot within zero-feet of a 
protected district (min. 500-foot separation required), and to legally establish parking 
with a zero-foot front setback from the existing (proposed) right-of-way of Michigan 
Rd. (min. ten-foot front landscape strip required).  Current zoning is C-3.  Council 
District 2.  Hearing date continued for cause by petitioner to 2/17/09, BZA II.  Presenter 
is Bob Frye.  Chairperson is Clint Fultz, VP-District IV.  
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
  
PTRA meetings are held at the Pike Township Government Center, 5665 Lafayette Rd., on the 
second Wednesday of each month.  This month’s meeting is February 11, 2009, 7:00 PM.  The 
next meeting will be held on March 11, 2009, 7:00 PM, Pike Township Government Center. 
 

 


